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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

M.O. MEDFORD TELEPHONE 
MANAGER, NUCLEAR LICENSING August 7, 1984 (213) 572-1749 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. George W. Knighton, Branch Chief 

Licensing Branch No. 3 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) letter dated April 16, 
1984 requested additional information concerning proposed changes to the 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station (SONGS) Units 2 and 3 Technical 
Specifications. Southern California Edison Company (SCE) believes that the 
requested information was fully provided with each original submittal.  
However, in order to facilitate approval of the proposed changes, SCE has 
extracted the requested information from the proposed changes and is 
resubmitting this information in the form specified by Enclosure I of the 
above mentioned NRC letter.  

Information in the requested format is enclosed for the proposed 
changes specified in Table 1. Similar information was not requested for 
Proposed Change Numbers 52, 108, 111, 119, 125, 127, and 138, but, as 
indicated in Table 1, SCE is providing similar information for these recently 
submitted proposed changes in anticipation of future information requests.  
The information requested for Proposed Change Numbers 8, 83, 89, 99, 100, 101, 
102, 103, 131, and 146 is currently being prepared in a similar manner for 
submittal at a later date. The information requested for Proposed Change 
Numbers 4, 98, and 144 is not enclosed, since Proposed Change Numbers 4 and 98 
were prenoticed in the Federal Register on June 20, 1984 and May 23, 1984, 
respectively, and Proposed Change Number 144 was approved for Unit 3 and 
rejected for Unit 2 by NRC letter dated March 13, 1984.  

Approval of the proposed changes for which the specified information 
is enclosed will provide substantial benefits to the SONGS Units 2 and 3 
operation. In addition to providing operational benefits, Proposed Change 
Numbers 52 and 138 form part of the ground rules for the SONGS Unit 2 Cycle 2 
reload analysis. As such, approval of Proposed Change Numbers 52 and 138 is 
required in support of Cycle 2 operation. Upon submittal of the enclosed 
information SCE is aware o fnv+" 'g which will prohibit prenoticing of all 
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Mr. G. W. Knighton -2- August 7, 1984 

these changes in the Federal Register. In that the required prenoticing is 
critical to the timing of the proposed change approval, SCE requests that the 
proposed changes for which additional information is enclosed be prenoticed in 
the Federal Register at the earliest opportunity.  

If you have any questions regarding the information provided by this 
letter, please call me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: Harry Rood, NRC (to be opened by addressee only) 
Joseph 0. Ward, California Department of Health Services 
A. E. Chaffee, NRC Resident Inspector


